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Board of Alderman 

January 13, 2025

Michael D. Ambrose, Town Manager

Consideration

Consent Agenda

Consider Approval of the Engineering Bid for the South Upright 
Pump Station Upgrade

The Town advertised Request For Qualifications (RFQ) from engineering firms for upgrading an existing

Lift Station located on South Upright Street.  The qualifications were sought to assist the town in

increasing lift station capacity from 427 Gallons Per Minute Station to a 600 Gallons Per Minute Station,

due to the influx of wastewater needs impacting our basins.

The services sought after included engineering design, bidding, construction administration, construction

observation and project certification.  The Town received RFQ's from LKC Engineering, Allen Williams

Carmen & King, Inc. and Municipal Engineering, Inc.  I make the recommendation, based on experience,

capability, and qualifications, to award LKC Engineering the project.  LKC Engineering is currently

conducting the Wastewater Feasibility Study for a proposed Wastewater Treatment Plant to be located in

the Town. LKC also performed the SCADA upfit at the South Chapel Street Booster Station, and the

Water Tower.  If awarded the project, LKC will be able to integrate our current SCADA system into the

upgraded lift station.


